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/ƚ� ŝƐ� ƟŵĞ� ĨŽƌ� ŽƵƌ� &ŝŌǇ-Ninth �ŶŶƵĂů� KŚŝŽ� ,ƵƐŬŝĞ� DƵƐŬŝĞ�
�ůƵď͕�/ŶĐ͘� ďƵƐŝŶĞƐƐ�ŵĞĞƟŶŐ�ĂŶĚ�ĂŶŶƵĂů�ĂǁĂƌĚƐ�ďĂŶƋƵĞƚ͘��The Banquet 
will be held at the SYB Party Center at 4157 Hudson Drive, Stow, Ohio 
44224 (www.sybpartycenter.org) on Saturday, February 22, 2020.

Doors will  open at 3 pm.   ThĞ�ĂŶŶƵĂů�ďƵƐiness meeting will 
begin at 3:30 pm,�fŽůůŽǁĞĚ�ďǇ�Ă�ƟŵĞ to socialize and buy that lure 
which will make all the difference in 2020͘���ůů�ŵĞŵďĞƌƐ�ĂƌĞ�ƵƌŐĞĚ�ƚŽ�
ĂƩĞŶĚ͘���ƵƌŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�ďƵƐŝŶĞƐƐ�ŵĞĞƟŶŐ͕�ǇŽƵ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ĞůĞĐƟŶŐ�ŶĞǁ�ŽĸĐĞƌƐ�
ĂŶĚ�ĐŚŽŽƐŝŶŐ�ǇŽƵƌ�ϮϬ21�ƐƵŵŵĞƌ�ĐŽŶƚĞƐƚ�ůĂŬĞ͘��zŽƵ�ŵƵƐƚ�ďĞ�Ă�ƉĂŝĚ�ƵƉ�
ŵĞŵďĞƌ�ƚŽ�ǀŽƚĞ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�ŵĞĞƟŶŐ͘ 

dŚĞ� ďĂŶƋƵĞƚ� ǁŝůů� ƐƚĂƌƚ� Ăƚ� ϲ͗ϬϬ� WD� ĨŽůůŽǁĞĚ� ďǇ� ŽƵƌ�ĚŝŶŶĞƌ�
ĂŶĚ� ĂǁĂƌĚ� ƉƌĞƐĞŶƚĂƟŽŶƐ͘� � dŚĞ� ďĂŶƋƵĞƚ� ŵĞĂů� ǁŝůů� ďĞ� ΨϯϬ�ƉĞƌ�
ƉĞƌƐŽŶ�ĨŽƌ�ĂĚƵůƚƐ�ĂŶĚ�Ψϭϱ�ĨŽƌ�children ĂŐĞ�ϭ0�ĂŶĚ�ƵŶĚĞƌ͘��

Enclosed with this newsletter is a Banquet Reservation 
form and a Membership Application form.  The Banquet 
Reservation form has space to indicate if you are entitled to a 
free banquet due to catching your first ever Huskie Muskie in 2019.  
We should be picking that information up from the MAL database, 
but just in case there might be a discrepancy, definitely check the 
box if it applies to you.

The form also outlines the new multi year membership 
options as well as the ability to pay for the banquet and 
membership thru PayPal.  If you wish to pay by check, půĞĂƐĞ�ŵĂŬĞ�
ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚĞĐŬ�Žƌ�ŵŽŶĞǇ�ŽƌĚĞƌ� ĨŽƌ� ƚŚĞ� ďĂŶƋƵĞƚ� ŵĞĂů� ĂŶĚͬŽƌ�
ŵĞŵďĞƌƐŚŝƉ� ĚƵĞƐ� ƉĂǇĂďůĞ� ƚŽ�͞KŚŝŽ� ,ƵƐŬŝĞ�DƵƐŬŝĞ� �ůƵď͟� Žƌ�
͞K,D�͟�ĂŶĚ�ŵĂŝů�ƚŽ͗� 

OHMC, 17712 Edgewater Dr., Lakewood, Ohio 44107.



Membership Dues and PayPal

Two big changes to your options with respect to the OHMC 
membership dues.  

First, you now have the option to renew for more than one 
year at a time, with multiple year renewals providing a discounted 
dues amount.  Both individuals and families can renew for the year or 
can extend the renewal for 3 or 5 years.  For individuals the cost is $15 
for one year, $40 for three years and $65 dollars for 5 years.  For 
families the cost is $25 for one year, $65 for three years and $100 for 5 
years.  The application form on our website has been revised to reflect 
these options as well as the Banquet/Membership form included with 
this mailing.

The second big change is you can now pay your dues and 
banquet fee thru PayPal.  Simply log on to PayPal and direct your

         payment to:
ohiohuskiemuskieclub@gmail.com.

To insure we get everything recorded correctly, just indicate 
your member name in the note section provided by PayPal.  You can 
then scan your renewal form and email the document to 
ohiohuskiemuskieclub@gmail.com or send the document thru the 
United States Postal Service to 17712 Edgewater Dr. , Lakewood, Ohio 
44107. 

    Trustees and Officers
If you have any interest in getting involved leading OHMC into 

the future by serving as a Trustee or Officer, don't hesitate to contact 
Jeff Ferjutz at jferjutz@netzero.com.  We hold two trustee meetings 
each year, one in November and one in January.  The rest of the 
coordination happens at our Banquet and events.  If you have a 
passion for helping the muskie program in the State of Ohio, OHMC is 
proud to have donated over $40,000 in the last 7 years to the Ohio 
Department of Natural Resources muskie stocking efforts.  With your 
help, we can continue this history of support.  



2+0&�Spotlight

Keith and Danielle Ott

Marinas and Boat Sales 

We would like to highlight and thank Keith and Danielle Ott for their significant 
contribution to the success of our Summer Contest raffle the last number of 
years.  Keith and Danielle are the owners of the South Fork and North Fork 
marinas at Leesville Lake, as well as Ohio Valley Boats at Tappan and 
Seneca Lakes.  They have generously donated a one week stay most 
recently at the North Fork Studio cottage to the raffle.

They purchased the South Fork Marina in 2012 from the Clow family and 
since assuming the operation have been strong supporters of the muskie 
program at Leesville.  They have been stocking many baits from local lure 
manufacturers in the stores, provided space to hold tournament registration 
and cookouts, and promoted the club to their customers in addition to 
providing the one week stay at the cottages.  

They have operated marinas in the Portage Lakes, Lake Erie and even 
Florida before taking on the South Fork, North Fork, Seneca and Tappan 
operations.   They have a very significant boat sales business thru Ohio 
Valley Boats and can provide excellent sales, service and storage options for 
a wide array of marine boats and equipment.  Check out the  marinas at 
www.LeesvilleLake.com and the boat sales and service at 
www.OhioValleyBoats.com.

When you have a chance, don’t hesitate to thank Keith and Danielle for their 
support.  
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